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Application for Non-Hazardous Waste Disposal 
 
TAKE NOTICE that Canadian Natural Resources Limited (CNRL), Suite 2100, 855 – 2nd 
St SW, Calgary, Alberta T2P 4J8, has applied to amend the existing temporary non-
hazardous waste approval, Order 19-02-014, to operate the well CNRL et al Wildmint d-
045-A/094-H-02 (WA 810) as a non-hazardous disposal well in the Wildmint field Halfway 
‘A’ pool under Section 75 (Special Projects) of the Oil and Gas Activities Act. 
 
If no valid objection is received in writing to the undersigned by June 16th, 2021 the 
application may be approved subject to such conditions as may be prescribed. 
 
Copies of the application may be obtained from the applicant. Any objection should be 
sent in writing to both the undersigned and the applicant. 
 
Dated at Victoria, British Columbia this 26th day of May, 2021. 
 
 
 

     
 
            Ron Stefik, Eng.L. 
            Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering 
            Oil and Gas Commission 

 
 
 
Applicant Contact: Brittany Jorgensen, P.Eng., CNRL (403) 386-5335 

https://www.bcogc.ca/files/reservoir-approvals/00810apprnhw-cnrl-wildmint-halfway-a-aug-1-19.pdf

